From: Matt Taylor <matt.taylor@cedarcorp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 4:30 PM

To: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Subject: RE: Johnson Cleaners 02-56-584077 Site Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Pete, as we discussed today, the site is progressing to a case closure request. We’'re hopeful that will be in the very
near future. Groundwater results look good and there is an operating vapor mitigation system running.

Matt Taylor, P.G.

Professional Hydrogeologist

Cedar Corporation

604 Wilson Avenue | Menomonie | WI | 54751
Office: 715-235-9081 | TF: 800-472-7372
matt.taylor@cedarcorp.com

www.cedarcorp.com | LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter

This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our website at
http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details.

From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR <peter.raymond@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 1:20 PM

To: Matt Taylor <matt.taylor@cedarcorp.com>

Cc: Mike W. Johnson <mike.johnson@entegris.com>

Subject: Johnson Cleaners 02-56-584077 Site Update

Hi Matt,

| left you a voicemail earlier today. | am following up on prior correspondence requesting a site update. Please provide
me with a short report (one or two pages) outlining the status of the site and the progress of the site investigation.

Thanks,

Pete Raymond

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701

Phone: (715) 279-3742

Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov
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Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for



known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is
detected, you will see a warning.



